Happy Holidays!

We hope you and your loved ones have a wonderful Holiday Season and come
back refreshed for a great 2019 Season.

But don't be a Grinch and take home pickleballs in your pouch. We've started
to run low on balls, and since they really aren't too attractive as Christmas
ornaments, perhaps a few here and there are going home in people's
pouches? Please be sure to get all the pouches and pockets emptied back
into the pickleball boxes before you leave so that the next players will have
enough balls.

See you next year.

All the best,
The Spirit of Pickleball Past, Present and Future.



